
From: Steve Bohannan
To: commentletters
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Date: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 1:30:28 PM

Adam Gray's letter dated 1-3-17 say's everything you need to know about this incompetent,
grossly
flawed report. So flawed that persons presenting this report actually acknowledge this. The
fact that
you deny to meet and even discuss these flaws tells the great people of San Joaquin Valley,
the bread basket of the nation which you serve good reason to question the end game. As I'm
writing this comment I'm watching billions of gallons of water flow unimpeded out into the
ocean. If as much effort was made for retaining water, retention which is going to be
implemented as sure a the sun rises(no matter how much the environmentalist may resist
this) as was made for implementing a terribly flawed water plan, we may not be in this
situation.
                              Respectively, Steven Bohannan
                                                       Modesto,CA  
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